
Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 01 December 2013 14:19 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application Ref 2013/7047/P 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

To  w h o m  it may concern, 

Application Ref  2013/7047/P 
Associated Ref  2013/3416/P 

I own 
developmen 

120 King agate Road 

I object to the recent planning application for the property / application referenced above As  noted IP prior 
e-maim, a_tay increase in height to the current rear wall (titled as 'Rear Elevation' IP the planning documents) 
will reduce further the limited light entering the living room and kitchen of m y  flat, potentially reducing As 
value and standard of living Whilst the plans are stating a 25cm increase from the current wall height, n 
increase will impede light into my property. Furthermore, the 25cm increase relates only to a portion of  the 
wall as a second story will b e  built on the right hand side of the diagrams, which  will also impede light 
penetration into the Beacon House courtyard 

I would  b e  grateful if you could confirm receipt of  this e-mail 

Please let m e  know if you  have  any questions or would  like to undertake light tests from m y  property. 

Yours, 


